
BRMC VOA notes: November 26, 2019 

Next meeting date: December 19, 2019, at 7:00pm. 

○ Council office in Roanoke. 

○ Holiday celebration 

○ Secret Santa 

■ Price limit: ? 

Council VOA t-shirts: 

○ T-shirt design:  

■ Design artwork will be submitted by Marybeth. 

● Remind Marybeth to give this design to him. 

● The designer  will clean up this artwork design. 

● We can get many product styles (sweatshirts, etc.) 

● Color: the Venturing logo would be the regular Venturing 

colors. Fabric color preference: Dark gray. OR any medium 

to dark toned color.  

○ T Shirts prices: 

■ Around the price of the TLV t-shirts 

● Short sleeve cotton about $11 

● Long sleeve cotton about $13 

○ GOAL: t-shirts ordered by the end of year- ​OR- to have the design set and 

ready! 

○ We would like to have an initial order, and then reorder more if needed in 

the future. 

Winter Extravaganza: 

○ We are too far behind to have it for the upcoming year. 

○ Would we like to do something else instead as a group? 

○ Instead, we would like to have a Winterfest contingent. 

■ Winterfest is a regional event held in Tennessee the same weekend 

as a Night To Shine in February, 2020. 

Wakefest: 

○ We would like to start planning now. 

■ We need to have a date proposal to give to the council. 

■ After we have the date, get the budget and the price finalized. After 

this, create the flier. 

● Hope to have this done by February. 

■ We need to talk to Maggie. 

● Kelsey will email her soon. 

We are not helping with Winter Camp this year. 

Council level VLA award: 

● People who have been nominated for an Area VLA can still be awarded the 

council VLA. 



● We would like to present the Area VLA awards here- Contact Rick for 

information. 

● Recipients will not be a surprise this year. 

○ Will nominate on a small group email. 

● These will be nominated by past VLA recipients. 

● The council awards reception is on January 25th, 2020, at 

6:30pm. 

○ Need to get the council information so that they can 

order the VLA awards for us. 

■ Nominate recipients within the next couple 

weeks. 

● You must fill out a form 

○ Marybeth and Abby will work 

on nominations. 

○ They will try to fill them out 

this coming weekend. 

○  

JTE: 

○ Fill out by the end of January 2020. 

○ May need Maggie to help with information. 

○ Someone may have some information on this from the VOA orientation 

this past summer.  

 


